
Seminary Admissions of Rabbinic Students in Interfaith Relationships: New Essays 

 

In October 2020 the Center began to solicit new essays on the question whether liberal 

seminaries should admit and ordain rabbinic students in interfaith relationships. We are pleased 

to provide the following: 

 

Ed Stafman, My Experience as an Intermarried Rabbi. 

 

Alicia Chandler’s Story. 

 

Rabbi Mychal Copeland and Reverend Eleanor Harrison Bregman. 

 

Emily Albert’s Story (Interview). 

http://www.cfrij.com/my-experience-as-an-intermarried-rabbi/
http://www.cfrij.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/Alicia-Chandler-Story.pdf
http://www.cfrij.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/Copeland-and-Bregman.pdf
http://www.cfrij.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/Interview-Emily-Albert.pdf

